
 

 

 
 

You are cordially invited to join the celebration of  

Creative Community Childcare’s  

5th Year Anniversary!  

Friday September 9th from 6:00-8:00pm  

23 Pine Street Milford in the basement of the  

First Unitarian Universalist Church of Milford 
 

Join us for light refreshments 
 

This event is free and everyone is welcome to come 
over and help us celebrate this important milestone! 

 

For more information call Al at 774-573-4715 
or email at alfred.spittler@gmail.com  

 


